
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
Post 18 Planning Day for Year 12 students  
 

 
On Wednesday 16th June, all Year 12 students will be off timetable for our Post 18 
Planning Day. We have organised a full day of presentations and activities aimed at 
helping students prepare for the transition from Year 13 onto university or 
apprenticeships and employment. 
 
As it is such an important day, attendance is compulsory from 9.10am to 3.35pm 
and students may only leave the site at lunchtime. All home study is cancelled on 
this day and your cooperation to ensure students attend and benefit from the event 
is much appreciated.  

 
 

 
Kind regards 
 
Kim Orton                                          Denise Bennett 
Deputy Director of Sixth Form              Head of Careers 
 
 
 
 


